
Treasurer’s Report 2022


2022 was another successful year for the Society with over £44,000 in 
the current and emergency accounts at the year end. This has enabled 
the Society to keep rents and service charges unchanged for another 
year. Invoices were sent out by email again this year and the vast 
majority paid by bank transfer. The main item of expenditure was the 
repair to the perimeter fence on Dollis Road caused by a car losing 
control on the bend in the road. The cost was recovered through an 
insurance claim, less a small excess deduction. A serious water leak at 
Gordon Road required repair and undoubtedly contributed to the cost of 
water to the site, as well as the lengthy spell of hot weather in the 
summer. A fixed price contract for electricity was agreed in early 2022 
which will protect the Society from increased energy costs until mid 
2024. Legal advice needed to be taken to appoint two new trustees, 
following the sad loss of Claudine Fear and June Brookes. 


Accounts


The accounts which follow are set out over three pages which hopefully 
will make them easier to read. The figures for 2022 are shown with those 
for 2021 for comparison. 


The first page shows the total receipts and payments for both years. 
They show a surplus of receipts over expenditure for 2022.


The second page itemises payments in excess of £100. Both water and 
electricity charges are subject to regular meter readings. 


The third page shows the accumulated funds and reserves held by the 
Society. The page concludes with the signatures of the Chair and the 
independent examiner. We are grateful to Jane Healy for continuing to 
be our independent examiner.


Chris Ouseley

Treasurer 








 




